
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
RECEIVE a presentation regarding the joint wildland fire planning efforts between the Fire
District and the Office of the Sheriff and how citizens can contribute to successful outcomes
during this fire season. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. Presentation only. 

BACKGROUND: 
Large and disastrous wildfires reinforce the need to plan and prepare for a coordinated
response to potentially devastating fires. The Fire District and the Sheriff’s Office of
Emergency Services have been active in coordinating and collaborating with partners in the
county and throughout the region and state in preparing for the threat of wildfires. As
requested by the Board, the two agencies have collaborated on this presentation which
provides an overview of their collaborative efforts and their plans for the evolving fire
season. It also suggests how citizens can contribute to successful outcomes in relation to
wildland fires and other disasters.
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Action of Board On:   07/23/2019 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

ABSENT: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor

Contact:  Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire
Chief (925) 941-3300 x1100

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered
on the minutes of the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    July  23, 2019 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of
Supervisors
 
By: Jami Napier, Deputy
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To: Contra Costa County Fire Protection District Board of Directors

From: Lewis T. Broschard III, Chief, Contra Costa Fire Protection District

Date: July  23, 2019
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